
Sabetha High School 

July 9, 2018, BOE Report 

 

I would like to extend my appreciation to Mr. Evans and the USD 113 Board of Education for the 

opportunity to serve as Sabetha High School principal. Mrs. Harmer, Mrs. Evans, the staff and other 

building administrators have all been helpful and supportive of me as I strive to learn the ins and outs as I 

transition into this new role.  I look forward to the challenge.  

 

Summer Activities during June & July: 

● Summer School 

● Drivers’ Education 

● ACT Testing 

● Cheer Camp 

● Art Camps 

● Boys’ and Girls’ Basketball Summer Leagues 

● Football Camp 

● Tennis Camp 

● Volleyball Camp  

● Summer Weights 

New Staff 

● Ms. Johanna Brockhoff (English), Mr. Ricky Creek (Special Education), Mr. Kaleb Moeller 

(Science), and Mr. Jared Schramm (Ag. Ed Student Teacher) will be new faces at SHS. Ms. 

Brockhoff, Mr. Moeller, and Mr. Creek have all been in the building preparing their classrooms.  

Facility 

● A special thanks to Chris Baumgartner, Gary Hartley, Mark Bestwick, Kay Duncan, and all who 

are working hard to have our building ready for the first day of school. 

Professional Development/Technology 

● I have joined KASSP and will be attending a variety of PD opportunities beginning July 16th. 

● I attended a tech session with Lisa Suhr regarding the use of video to communicate with staff. 

● I have been learning how to set and schedule lighting, HVAC, security, and doors. 

● I am familiarizing myself with the policies, procedures, and past practice regarding iPad 

distribution for SHS students.  

Enrollment Dates 

● SHS enrollment dates are Wednesday, August 1, 2018 from 7:00 am to 3:00 pm and Thursday, 

August 2, 2018 from 12:00-7:00 PM. 

 

● We have a BLT Meeting scheduled for July 24th 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

David Glynn 

 

 


